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Grand Lodge Resolutions To Be Reviewed
 

Our Next Bureau Meeting: 
Sunday September 19, 2004 

 

Pasadena Scottish Rite 
150 N. Madison Ave  

Coffee and Rolls 9:15 AM 
Meeting at 10: 00 AM 

 

Our Speaker Will Be: 
 

Most Worshipful 

 R. Stephen Doan 
Grand Lodge Resolutions 

 
     This is one of the most important 
meetings of the year. All of the 
Brethren planning to attend Grand 
Lodge, especially if they are voting 
delegates, will benefit from the 
explanation of the resolutions given 
by the Most Worshipful R. Stephen 
Doan. This meeting is for Master 
Masons only.       
 
     Grand Lodge is just around the 
corner. Each new year brings a new 
set of resolutions that sparks 
discussion and debate on the Grand 
Lodge floor.  No doubt that this 
year's hot topic is "the One Day 
Class." If your Master is looking for 
something to get the side-liners 
involved in during a Stated Meeting, 
have him ask for opinions on the 
resolutions. 

 
Masters, Secretaries, and 

Representatives 
We need your e-mail addresses. 
Please send it to: office@lamsb.org . 
We are trying to start sending the 
Bulletin Board and other important 
news electronically. 
Notice our new Email address. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
North Hollywood Masons 
Pay Tribute to Greatest 

American Soldier 
 

      On September 23, 2004 North 
Hollywood Lodge No. 542 will 
rename its lounge in honor of  Audie 
Murphy, who was not only the 
lodge’s most famous member, but 
also one of the most respected men 
in the history of the United States. 
His skill and bravery in combat was 
nothing short of breathtaking, and in 
less than three years Murphy 
became the most decorated soldier in 
the country’s history – a distinction 
that he still holds nearly 60 years 
after the end of the Second World 
War. 

 
 

LOS ANGELES SCOTTISH RITE 
      The LASR will be host a                                                                                       

Reception for the Grand Master 
on Friday, September 10, 2004 at the 
Santa Monica Masonic Center. 
Bring the Ladies. There will be a 
brief Stated Meeting at 7:00pm and 
the dinner and program will begin at 
7:30pm. Make reservations with the 
Secretary, Ron Hart at (323) 937-
2566. 

 
 

 
   Keep them in your prayers! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

The Pass It On Program    

     The PASS IT ON program was 
developed as a tool to build lodge 
members' skills in attracting and 
retaining members. Based on recent 
research and the collective 
experiences of many California 
Masons, the program is a step-by-
step process for attracting and 
retaining lodge members. 

Here's how to use it for the greatest 
benefit to your lodge: 

• Assign at least three 
members to a membership 
development committee.  

• All committee members 
should thoroughly review 
this program guide and 
become familiar with the 
tools enclosed in the 
program kit. Instructions on 
how to use the tools are 
included in the appropriate 
sections of this guide.  

• Assign responsibility for 
various phases of the 
program to committee 
members. implement each 
phase of the program as 
recommended.   

•     Complete Pass It On kits 
can be purchased from the 
Grand Lodge Supply 
department. Email 
lodgesupplies@californiama
sons.org or call (415) 292-
9131.  

Please read the enclosed 
flyers and announce the 

events at your next Stated 
Meeting. 
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